
17th Nov 2022  

 

Grange Reading Challenge 2022 

‘A Book For Every season’ 

 

 
 

Dear Families, 

                     We are very excited to announce our new reading challenge, ‘A Book For Every 

Season’, encouraging a love of reading at home. 

The challenge lasts for 2 months including the Christmas break, during which the children 

will read every evening with someone in their family before they go to bed. There is much 

research to support the impact a story can have on children as part of their bedtime routine 

and it can help to relax and calm a child, preparing them better for sleep.   

Every child who takes part will have a simple bookmark to tick off each night that they read 

a book before bedtime. We are inviting those families who wish to take part, to our launch 

night on Thursday 24th November, from 5.00pm to 6.00pm. During the launch, the 

children and their families will be able to listen to some stories shared by Miss Myers and 

other guest readers.  

For each season there will be a different book and theme. You will be able to have a hot 

chocolate with a Winter story, a crunchy biscuit for Autumn, Juice for Summer and a mini 

egg for Spring! Don’t forget to dress in your best warm Winter outfits! 

We will be inviting participants back to celebrate finishing the project on  

Thursday 26th January, again from 5pm- 6pm.  

 

Please return the reply slip below by Monday 21st November 2022 so that we have an idea 

of numbers for catering purposes for that evening.  

If you have any questions, please ask. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Mrs Johnston                                         

 

 

A Book For Every Season 

 

Child’s name: …………………………………………….   Class: ……………………………………………….. 

 

 

 We would like to take part in ‘A Book Before Bedtime’ competition. 

 

 

Signature of parent/ guardian:…………………………………………………………………. 


